Sunday

Spring Pictures
this Week

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

1
Cereal, oranges
Chicken, green beans, mac
and cheese, oranges
Cookies & Milk

2
Oatmeal, oranges
Meatloaf, peas, oranges,
bread
Tortilla chips & Cheese

3
Apples, cinnamon rice
Chicken enchiladas, Green
beans, apples
Trail mix & Juice

6
Cereal, apples
Pork beans, carrots, peas,
bread
Beanitos and juice

7
Oatmeal, banana
BBQ chicken, mixed veggies,
mac and cheese, oranges
Trail mix & Smoothie

8
Bread and jelly, apples
Spaghetti w/beef, green
beans, strawberries
Ice cream & Grahams

9
Pancakes, jelly, oranges
Turkey, mashed potatoes,
carrots, mac and cheese
Bean dip and beanitos

10
Muffins, apples
Eggs, pancakes, oranges,
potatoes
Cookies & Milk

13
Toast, jelly, banana
Beef stuffed peppers, mac
and cheese, corn, green
beans
Tortilla chips & Cheese

14
Cinnamon rice and apples
Soup, carrots, peas and rice
Trail mix & Juice

15
Cereal, oranges
Meatloaf, mashed potatoes,
corn, crackers
Cinnamon rice & fruit

16
Tortilla and jelly,
strawberries
Enchiladas, rice, green
beans, apples
Cool whip with fruit

17
Cinnamon toast, bananas
Ground turkey, bread, peas,
oranges
Cookies and juice

20
Oatmeal, oranges
Chicken, rice, green beans,
apples
Yogurt, crackers

21
Cereal, oranges
Ground turkey, mac and
cheese, corn, mixed veggies
Trail mix & Juice

22
Cinnamon tortilla, apples
Beef, pasta, peas, oranges
Cookies & Yogurt

23
Cereal, bananas
Soup, chicken, Green beans,
oranges
Tortilla chips & Cheese

24
Muffins, oranges
Eggs, pancakes, apples,
potatoes
Ice cream & fruit

27
Cereal, banana
Beef, mac and cheese,
mashed potatoes, peas
Pretzels and Juice

28
Cinnamon rice & fruit
Chicken enchiladas, Green
beans, mixed veggies
Ice cream & Crackers

29
Tortilla, jelly, apples
Ground turkey, salad,
carrots
Beanitos and dip

30
Cinnamon toast,
strawberries
Chicken, soup, rice, peas,
corn
Cookies, yogurt

31
Oatmeal, banana
Pork, beans, apples, mixed
veggies, crackers
Trail mix & Juice

Be sure to wear your
green on Friday!

